Toormina Public School
Newsletter

Week 8 Term 1 ¢ 19 March 2021

Upcoming events
Dear Parents and Carers,

Wed 24 March  School Cross Country
We have had quite a busy week with our
school photos, Harmony Day and the Big Tues 30 March  Easter Raffle Drawn
Vegie Crunch. Thank you to Mrs Trist and Miss i Final Day of Term One
Lang for organising these events. Thurs 1 April Easter Hat Parade

Unfortunately due to the wet conditions Tues 20 April First Day of Term Two

recently our school grounds were too soggy to Wed 21 April Toormina District Cross

run our cross country safely today. This has Country

now been moved to next erdnesdoy. If this Tues 11 May NAPLAN Tasls Calrmenes
date doesn't work out, we will be able to run
this event before the end of term and parents
will be updated about the new date for this
event.

Best wishes to Miss Mclennan who
commenced her maternity leave earlier than
expected. Best wishes from our whole school
community!

Thank you to Ms Duck, who has coordinated
and will run the Connecting to Country
professional learning course for the Bongil
Bongil Community of schools next week.
Connecting to Country is an Aboriginal
community cultural  awareness teaching
program developed by the AECG and
provides atftending staff a  unique
opportunity to engage directly with
Aboriginal  Australians  at  the local
community level.

Have a great week!

Kind regards,
Mr. Matt Hankinson
Principal
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Kindergarten, Stage 1 Awards

K Red Memphis, Ash, Lilliarna
K Blue Eli, Oscar, Olivia
1 Yellow Pascalle, Eli, Leo

1/2 Orange Heath, Mason, Tyler

gaster Hat Parade

Our Easter hat parade will be held on

\:' Thursday 1 April from 1pm
on the school basketball court.

Parents are welcome to attend
following cur school covid safety plan. T
Visitors are asked to maintain social distancing, use hand sanifiser,

sign in using the TPS QR-code and please. if you are feeling unwell, do not aftend.
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*  BE A\PART OF THE'MARLINS TEAM!

REGISTRATION ARE NOW OPEN'TOJOIN
THEJUNIOR SCU MARLINS RUGBY'CLUB |

GAMES'BN'FRIDAY NIGHIS
FROM SPM (@ RUGBY PARK
TRAINING ON-THURSHAYS
FROM 4PM TQ SPM
@ SOUTHERN cROSS UNI

N i B s SRR g
U8's-U10's - U12's MIXED
U'15 AND U 17 GIRLS
REGISTER ON: RUGBY XPLORER
*SOUTHERN CROSS UNI JUNIOR MARLINS
- *PLAYER
*XV'S JUNIOR

2N
; ‘. *SEASON
c\“‘
5\

}(k *Contact Danny on 0408 240 682 or
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*Junior SCU Marfins Rughy on Facebook
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Keep our kids, parents and teachers safe on the road
Be a second pair of eyes for our local motorists
Does this sound like you?
¥ Reliable in good or bad weather
¥ Good communication skills
¥ Community spirit
¥ Positive energy
Applications close Sunday 28" March 2021
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Monday to Friday during the school term.

.
Earn an income and still have time to live your life to the fullest

If it does, visit jobs.transport.nsw.gov.au to apply today!

Become a Casual School Crossing Supervisor!
with a minimum of one, one hour shift as and when required
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Shifts fall between the school zones hours 8.00am to 5.30am and 2.30pm to 4.00pm,

Help protect our vibrant school communities



